July 6, 2010

Kevin J. Firchow

Planning Division

Dept. of Planning & Community

& Economic Development

Room LL100 MMB

215 Martin Luther King JR. Blvd
“Madison, W153701- 2985

Re: 2612 Waunona Way, Construct Addition to Single-Family Residence

Dear Mr. Firchow:

The Waunona Neighborhood Association Board supports the conditional use
application made for 2612 Waunona Way encompassing an addition to the
existing home.

The Board has reviewed the plans and discussed the construction with the owner.
The immediate, affected neighbors have not opposed the construction.

Sincerely,

PhyHlis Tschumper
President
Waunona Neighborhood Association

Cc: Tim Bruer, 14™ District
Tom Haver
Thomas and Winnifer Eckert



